
Glazebury C of E Aided Primary School Parent Teacher Association 
 
Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on the 9th November 2017 
 
Location: Glazebury C of E Aided Primary School 
 
People present:  Anna Hardman (Chairperson), Emma Barnes (Secretary), Sam Rossington 
(Secretary), Paul Oberg (Treasurer), Kathryn Holcroft, Donna-Marie Cunningham, Jen Fox-Draper, 
Louise Blinkhorn & Liz Dodd 
 
Opening remarks: 
Anna Hardman thanked everyone for attending and declared the meeting open. 
 
Apologies: 
Louise Diamond  
 
Chairperson Report: 
Anna gave round up of the activities through 2016-2017 year.  These were: 

 Christmas Raffle  

 Beetle Drive 

 Bonfire Bingo  

 Non Uniform Days 
 
The funds raised by the PTA have contributed to year 6 leaver’s gift, class wish list and Tatton Park 
activity.   
 
Anna thanked all parents, PTA committee members, school staff & teachers for their continued 
support. 
 
Treasurers Report: 
Paul Oberg has prepared the accounts since the last AGM. 
PTA has been registered as a charity. 
Different format than in the past due to the grant funds – all now spent. 
Restricted funds = Grant 
Non restricted funds = Events 
We have spent between £2500- £3000 this year 
Currently approx. £2000 in the bank therefore ideas on how this could be spent are welcomed. 
Donna-Marie Cunningham, Louise Blinkhorn & Anna Hardman to be added as signatories. 
 
Election of the New Committee: 
Paul Oberg would like to stand down as Treasurer. 
The committee for the forthcoming twelve months was elected and confirmed as below: 
Chairperson:  Donna-Marie Cunningham – Nominated by Anna Hardman and seconded by Louise 
Blinkhorn.   
Treasurer: Anna Hardman - Nominated by Sam Rossington and seconded by Emma Barnes.   
Secretary:  Emma Barnes – Nominated by Anna Hardman and seconded by Sam Rossington.  This will 
be Emma’s final year on the committee 
Secretary:  Sam Rossington – Nominated by Anna Hardman and seconded by Emma Barnes. 
A vice chairperson has been introduced this year Louise Blinkhorn – Nominated by Anna Hardman 
and seconded by Sam Rossington. 



 
AOB 
 
Anna thanked all for attending and formally closed the meeting. 
 
Date of the next AGM meeting: 
October 2018 
 
 
 


